File: | perr~iT

.

- Quadrex HPS Inc. .

1040 N.W. 67th Place. Gainesville, Florida 32606-1649
904-373-6066 TWX 910-590-2438 TELEX 35-2031 TELECOPY 904-373-0040

e ’ - oo
X
i PR o .- -

eI _,_<_____‘__~_;d_§‘
w

October 6, 1987

Mr. Ernest E. Frey, Manager
Department of Environmental Regulation
- District Manager - Northeast
.. State of Florida
" 3426 Bills Road '

Jacksonville, FL 32207
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:.'-.RE: Warning Notice #NE-W-01-4301

Dear Mr. Frey:

~ This is in response to your letter of September 4, 1987 providing a Notice
... . of Deficiencies for our application for a Temporary Operating Permit.
"~ Enclosed are four copies of our reply to your letter, as requested.

_E The details of our reply are incorporated as changes in our previous
- submittal. These page revisions should be substituted for pages in your
copy of the application. If extra pages were prepared to answer your
- questions, a letter number was given to the page (i.e., 37, 37a, 37b, etc.)

Attached is a cross reference sheet to assist you in comparing the
substitution sheets with the changes requested in your letter.

If you have any further questions regarding this application, please
contact me. - .

Bétnhardt €. Wa ren, CHMM -
Operator, Hazardous Waste Facility'

Enclosures

]Za)o Coplps Jo Ta /”/7 577

Mr. Frank Darabi

DER—JACKSONVI

cc:. Mr. Robert Bruce NORTHEAST DISTRICT

I[N

.B‘.:W“.‘@ - -—ﬂ/:7ma[_ 5 on Jﬁﬁﬁ[‘ / ap/@&m\

U I_Ea.;'..i



